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Last Friday, some of our Year 6 students planted trees at Waiwhakareke Natural Heritage Park as part of 
the Arbor Day celebration. 
They had fun!  

   

Regards- Kay Cleaver, Principal

Sports Notices
Hockey 
Bankwood Rebels Sat 9 June
10am Field 2B meet at 9.30am inside 
gate

Miniball
Wednesday 6 June 5.30pm Ct 2

Inline Hockey
Bankwood Blades Wed 6 June 5.24pm

       Dates  – 2018 
Day Date What 
Friday 8 June Assembly – R 3 hosting 

Friday 22 June Assembly – R 10 hosting 

Monday 25 June Paid Union Meeting 

Tuesday 26 June Board Meeting 

Wednesday  4 July Talking about Learning 
3.15 – 5pm 

Thursday 5 July Talking about Learning 
3.15-  8pm 

 

 Stories from Room 6 – Year 2’s 
 

Tristan  T 
The  sun  dries  the  trees and  puddles.  Then we  get  rain. 

 
Carlie-Jean 

The Sun is a ball of fire.  If you touch the sun you will turn into ashes and 
die in one second.  Without water nearly everybody will die except the 

cockroach.  The Sun dries out leaves and it dries out puddles. 
 

Lahkaii 
The Sun is a big ball of fire and dries up the rain.  Rain comes from the 

clouds. 
 

Asiya 
Me and my sister were sliding on the snow and we were laughing.  We 

were having fun.  Then we had to go inside and we played. 
 

Aiden 
I played with my brother in the snow. 

 
Farida 

I went to the snow. I love to play in the snow. It’s fun to play and we made 
a snowman in the water. It’s my idea to make a snowman. 

My mum and dad stay home because they don’t want to come to the snow.  
They don’t want to come out of the house. 

 
Eden 

I was throwing snow at my sister and I was stuck in the snow.  Then my 
sister hurt me in the snow.  We went to a café because my Nan was cold.  
But I put my hands on my Milo and then my hands were warm.  We had 

fun. 
 

Naomi 
The three bunnies are so cute and fluffy. Their ears are floppy.  I love 

bunnies so, so much that they are my favourite in the whole world.  My 
mum loves bunnies too. 

 
Tristan  M 

I  was  holding  a  bunny. 
 

Ellise Rose 
Eden and Vic showed us their bunnies.  They were so, so, so cute and 
pretty.  By the way the bunnies were pooing and running all over the 

room.  I don’t know what they were doing to the room. 
 
 

NZEI PAID UNION MEETING

As mentioned in a previous newsletter, the NZEI Kua tae te wa - It's time campaign is focusing on issues 
in education that are impacting on our children.

The campaign aims to free teachers to teach, and principals to lead, by getting the additional support and 
staff that schools need.  On Monday 25 June, Waikato teachers will be attending a paid union meeting, 
starting at 1.30pm.  Our teachers are members of NZEI so are legally entitled to attend.  To enable 
teachers to attend, normal classes will finish at 1pm. 

I understand that this will create some inconvenience for you but know, that if you are able, you will 
support us to help achieve the changes needed to safeguard quality education for all children.

Please return the slip below to the office by Thursday 21 June
......................................................................................................................................................................

Paid Union Meeting

.................................................................................... of Room / Rooms will:
k be picked up at 1pm  ............. 
k walk home at 1pm     .............
k start at school             .............

Parent Name....................................... Phone Number.....................................


